SUMMER'S ALMOST HERE AND WE HAVE NEWS TO SHARE!



David De Cotis
President of the STL's
Board of Directors



New service for the residents of Saint–François and Chomedey

The **T19** and **T21**, two new on-call collective taxi services, are now available in Saint-François and Chomedey. These new trial services are being offered in partnership with CO-OP Taxi Laval and will allow clients to reach areas that are not currently served by our buses.

How the service works:

- Reserve your spot 30 minutes in advance of your departure by calling 450 688-8700.
- 2. Arrive at the taxi stop five minutes early.
- 3. Present your OPUS card to the driver.

For more information and to learn about our nine other collective taxi services, visit stl.laval.qc.ca and select the *Schedule & Routes* tab.

Do you take credit cards? We can now answer yes!

The STL is the first transit organization in Canada to test onboard credit card fare payment. This new payment option, established in partnership with the Desjardins Group, has been added to our list of payment options along with cash, OPUS card and other prepaid fares.

Payment by Visa and MasterCard is now accepted on the 20, 39, 48, 60, 63 and 73 bus lines.

CycloBus takes you further and faster

Bike racks have been installed on all our buses, allowing you to travel with your bicycle. Easy to use and free of charge, the racks will save time and allow you to cover greater distances by combining biking with bus and metro service.

To use the racks, simply pull the handle at the top to lower, and position the support arm over the wheels of your bike to make sure it is safely locked into place. To find out more about this service, see the CycloBus section on our website.



being replaced and 16 new bus shelters are being added in Laval this summer! With these new additions, there will be 527 bus shelters in Laval.



Sens commun